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Citizenship 

On Tuesday 22
nd

 November Year 6 went to Enfield Town’s Dugdale Centre to take part in 

the annual Junior Citizenship Programme.  Here the pupils learnt about how to be a good 

citizen, and how to stay safe.  They completed various activities linked to road, bus and rail 

safety, gang and knife crime and many more. 

 

Class 5H assembly 

Class 5H chose a range of poems to present to the 

school.  They included poems about school, 

animals and many other things.  There were funny 

poems, riddles, poems by Shakespeare, and even a 

poem in Spanish.  Their poems were accompanied 

by a powerpoint displaying pictures and 

animations for all the poems. 

 

Year 3 visit to Verulamium 

Year 3 went to the Verulamium Museum at St Albans by coach.  As soon as we arrived, we 

played in the park and it was super fun!  We went to the Hipercaust and we looked at some 

of the beautiful mosaics and had our drinks.  After that we had our yummy lunch in a kind of 

hut. Then we went to the Museum and saw Roman pots, skeletons, coins and a dolphin 

necklace charm.  We also saw a video.  Next the guide talked to us about some of the 

mosaics.  Finally, we went back to school on the coach. 

Darrel, Class 3K 

 

     


